
 

 

EXTENSION OF TIME TO HOLD AGM 

 

Sydney, 25 October 2019: Macquarie Media Limited (ASX:MRN) (MML) advises that 

on 23 October 2019, ASIC approved an application by MML under section 250P of the 

Corporations Act 2001 to extend the last day MML may hold its 2019 Annual General 

Meeting (AGM) from 30 November 2019 to 22 December 2019.  A copy of the ASIC 

approval is attached to this announcement.  

 

The extension was requested to allow completion of the compulsory acquisition 

process underway following the successful off-market takeover bid by Fairfax Media 

Limited (Nine Bidder), a subsidiary of Nine Entertainment Co. Holdings Limited 

(ASX:NEC)(Nine) to acquire all of the ordinary shares in MML (the Offer).  

 

Consequently, the AGM will not be held on 7 November 2019 as previously notified to 

shareholders. When a new date for the AGM is determined, notice will be provided to 

the registered shareholders as at that time. 

  

For further information contact: 

Lisa Young 

Company Secretary 

Macquarie Media Limited  

Email: lisa.young@macquariemedia.com.au 
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